The School Food Plan wants to hear your ideas and success stories.

The independent School Food Plan sets out sixteen distinct actions across policy and the wider school food sector, designed to improve food and food education in schools across the country. One of the actions includes launching a dedicated website to share what works well for school food.
What help does the SFP need from schools? 

Inspirational stories. Lessons learnt, advice on how others could follow your lead and the benefits to your children and the learning environment. Ideally they are looking for good practice from secondary schools at this stage linked to:

· providing affordable meals, 

· discouraging packed lunches 

· encouraging staying on site

· promoting healthier options

· improving the dining area    

What kind of content do they want?
They are keen that the site feels as interesting, usable and relevant to schools as possible so the content could comprise a broad range of possible formats including, for example:

· Written case studies, written in first person. 

· A short summary of an idea

· An article written for a publication 

· A picture of something that has been implemented (with a short explanation)

· A short film or snippet 

· A picture of an idea on a post-it note

· A pod cast from a head teacher or pupils

· Blogs from children, teachers, schools, cooks. 

If you have put something in place that you think is working well it would be great to feature it on this new national website. 

Ideally they want this content in the next week or two. If schools have good practice to share I would be happy to help you to write it up and pass it on.
Contact Adele Godsmark School Health Partnerships Adviser on 01603 221812 or adele.godsmark@nhs.net
